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I strongly oppose this attempt to extort money from Oregon citizens who were never 

involved in any part of the slave trade. With the Fedreal law expressly forbidding 

discrimination on any race, color, age or religious criteria. And without proof of  any 

connection to the I wholeheartedly reject the extortion of money from citizens who 

didn’t commit any crimes or who were even remotely involved in the slavery issue.  

 

I oppose this feel good extortion scam 100%  


